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Bid teams beefed up for franchising restart

This from Arriva's HR director...

Senior management changes within Arriva Trains Wales

We are pleased to announce that Arriva Trains Wales’ Managing
Director Tim Bell has been appointed to a new role within the Trains
Division of ‘Managing Director Franchise Bidding’.
Tim will assume this position from Monday 10 December 2012 and will
be based in London.

The Bid Team face a challenging and exciting period over the next 12
months and Tim will give added focus to Arriva’s ambitious programme
for growth.

This is initially a 12 month secondment for Tim from his role at Arriva
Trains Wales.

In the immediate interim, Ian Bullock, Arriva Trains Wales’ Customer
Services Director, will replace Tim as Managing Director while the
secondment opportunity at Arriva Trains Wales is advertised within the
Group.

I am sure you will offer your full support to Tim and Ian going forward.
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50% less than a Pendolino

The same as a Pendolino

50% more than a Pendolino

YOU CANNOT BE SERIOUS!?!
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